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With the hard work of Manor volunteers, a rolling dip 
was created near the top of Uphill Road to manage 
storm water runoff.  The rolling dip will prevent sand 
from building up at the bottom of Uphill, keeping the 
road open for all neighbors in the Manor. 
 
Unfortunately, someone decided to drive around 
the dip causing needless damage to private property, 
destroying desert plants and the integrity of the road 
bank.  Since owners/residents of the Monument 
Manor Neighborhood Association (MMNA) paid for 
the fill dirt and equipment grading to create the dip, 
this mean-spirited action also hits your pocket book. 
 
Such destructive behavior is not neighborly and is not 
necessary.  Any of the officers of the MMNA are 
available and happy to talk to any resident who 
has questions, concerns, or criticisms of the projects 
the MMNA undertakes.  The opinions of those in the 
Manor are important to us. 
 
On a positive note, if you see ways to improve 
our roads or have questions, we encourage you to 
contact us so that we can work with you to address 
them.  For more information, contact Geary Hund, 
chair of the roads committee at gwhund@gmail.com. 
 


